L. W. GLINKMAN, DIRECTOR O. L. HIEBER, TREASURER W. O. HENDERSON, CLERK

LANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

G. E. TRuUBY, SUPERINTENDENT
LANE, KANSAS

February 8, 1940

Dre Fo G Allen

Department of Physical Education
Kansas University

Lavwrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank yvou so much for your recent acceptance
to attend a basketball banquet with us on the night
of March 19.

Since this inviation has been extended there
has been a necessary conflict of our school sched-
ule with that of the county activities and we shall
be forced to set znother date for our banguet.
Could you come on Tuesday, March 127 If not this
date, I would appreciate your suggesting a date on
which you will be available. '

Assuring you that it is with deep regret that
this change is necessitated. Trusting however that
we may arrive at a convenient date, I remain

Sincerely yours

AL,
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